
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Services for Young Children Funding Workshop Event 

Tuesday 27 November 2012 7pm – 9pm 

Ashburton Hall, Queen Elizabeth 2 Court, Winchester 

 
Is your setting struggling to raise money for an important project? 

Do you need help fundraising? 

Services for Young Children are holding a grant funding workshop to help providers in the voluntary 

charitable sector understand: 

 What grant providers in this sector will fund and not fund 
 What funders typically look for  
 Information needed to prepare applications 
 How to apply 
 How to access potential grant providers 

 

This informal yet informative event will be of particular interest to committee members and managers of 
settings in the voluntary sector, and is being organised in conjunction with our colleagues in the 
Council’s Economic Development  and Culture Communities and Business Services teams. 

The programme will include presentations on: 

 Funding Fundamentals 
 Developing Partnerships 
 Big Lottery/Awards for all 
 

As well as looking at some inspiring case studies you will also get a chance to “Have a go” by looking at 
an application. 

The event is free, and to book your place(s) (maximum two per setting), please email 
sarah.critcher@hants.gov.uk  
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